

August 12, 2020

Watershed Families,

Due to COVID-19, we will not be having our standard in-person Back-to-School night. Instead, we will have a virtual meeting for students and parents via Google Meet on August 25<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 p.m. Please check emails for a meeting link or if you prefer to call in to hear the information, dial (505) 539-0332 and enter the meeting PIN# 430 221 534.

The enclosed forms should be filled out and brought to the supply pick-up nights. A drive-through pick up system will occur so families can stay in their cars to turn in papers and get supplies for first quarter. *Please* have everyone in your vehicle wearing a mask during the drive-through supply pick-up/form return. Wednesday, August 26<sup>th</sup> from 5:00-7:00 p.m. will be for students with last names beginning with A-M; Thursday, August 27<sup>th</sup> from 5:00-7:00 p.m. will be for students with last names beginning with N-Z.

The only supplies families will need to acquire for first quarter are: erasers, pencils, a handheld pencil sharpener, one five subject notebook and a TI-84 calculator (least expensive at pawn shops and big box stores).

If you know a family that could benefit from the small community at Watershed, please feel free to share my email or work cell #. Your recommendations are worth far more than any ads we can place.

Thank you for your support in these trying and unprecedented times and thank you for allowing us to be a part of your teen's education!

Destiny Sparks
Executive Director
Watershed High School